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MFH Programs Closing TRACS Forum 

The Office of Multifamily Housing (MFH) Programs will discontinue the use of the TRACS Forum due to 
limited and low utilization. The TRACS Forum will be removed from the MFH - TRACS web page 
effective Friday, September 13, 2024 at 11:59 pm EDT. MFH will continue to communicate and 
exchange information with stakeholders including receiving comments and feedback through other 
communication channels such as the Multifamily Drafting Table and the Federal Register.  

  

For any questions, please reach out to: MF Helpdesk at 1-888-297-8689 Option #5. 

 

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/housing/mfh/trx/trxsum?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

